Ottawa, May 28, 1934.

My dear Dr. Robertson:

I thank you very -uqh for your letter of
the 32nd May. Thers are quite a number of the
same view as yourself, As a matter of fact the
government does not know what its own rind is on
the subject, bt it is not at all unlikely that
events will be such that it will be driven to take
the course whioh you hnve predictied.

The oonduwot ¢f the twe Western men to whom
you refer, Mesers. Cerear and Dunning, will be just
what you outlined nn4 they w#ill press that ocourse
tc the utmoest of their energy hunt, I fear, without
very great success.

Yours very truly,
Dr. William Robertson,

Alsask,
S8ask.
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